
‭Monday, July 8, 2024‬

‭Assalamu Alaikum Parents!‬

‭Alhamdulillah, the 2023-2024 year is now complete. You should have already received your child’s report‬
‭card by email.‬

‭JK to Grade 8 school fees are processed by automatic withdrawal August 1, 2024 to May 1, 2025.‬
‭Fees for OGHS have already started for the next academic year.‬

‭This email includes the 2024-2025 school calendar. Please note all important school holidays, PD‬
‭days, and breaks. We encourage you to have easy access to the document for planning purposes.‬

‭You will be emailed your child’s homeroom placement by August 30. Please ensure we have a valid‬
‭email address (email‬ ‭info@olivegroveschool.ca‬‭if changed)‬‭that you check regularly. We frequently use‬
‭email to communicate important news over the summer and throughout the school year. You can also‬
‭follow us on Facebook and Instagram.‬

‭Students will be required to be in full uniform on the first day of school, September 3, 2024. We strongly‬
‭encourage you to purchase items at‬‭McCarthy’s‬‭(360 Evans Avenue in Etobicoke) immediately. If the‬
‭OGS embroidered merchandise is not in stock, McCarthy’s offers delivery options. Only McCarthy’s‬
‭products can be worn as part of the formal and gym uniforms.‬

‭Over the summer break, we highly recommend all of our students‬‭take advantage of math and‬
‭language opportunities wherever possible.‬‭We also encourage parents to minimize screen time for their‬
‭children, as we see the impact of extended screen time on the learning and social development of our‬
‭students and community. Let’s encourage our children to build their deen, attend salaat at your local‬
‭mosque, spend time outdoors, volunteer, stay active, and have positive social interactions with friends,‬
‭family and the community.‬

‭The next school year will begin on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 8:25am.‬

‭Have a great summer!‬
‭JazakAllahu Khairun‬
‭Sarah Attia‬
‭Principal‬
‭MAC Olive Grove School‬


